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McGILL UNIVERSITY
DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY

JR. F. RUTTAN, Dtrbctor

14th April, 1925.MONTREAL,

VS
SES

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University.

ivly dear Sir Arthur : -

I am enclosing you copy of 

a letter which I have just received from 

Mr. Hovey, who has been spending a week in 

Erie and has had a long talk with Dr. John- 

This is the nearest approach to any­

thing definite which I have been able to ob­

tain since our meeting with the pulp and 

Paper people in the Rita-Carleton.

sen.

1 am, Sir, with kind regards,

Sincerely you
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